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    27th SUNDAY OF THE YEAR – SUNDAY 2ND OCTOBER 2022  

Saturday 
1st October  

BROXBURN 
5.30pm Vigil Mass 

John McNulty  

WINCHBURGH 
9.30am Mass  
Norah Nelson  

Feast Days  
St Therese of the 

Child Jesus  

Sunday 
2nd October 

9.30 am Mass 
William Currie  
5.00 pm Mass 

People of the Parish  

11.30 am Mass  
Martin Dunleavie 

 

Monday 
3rd October  

9.30am Mass 
John Dryburgh  

 

 No Mass  Feria  

Tuesday 
4th October  

No Mass 
 

6pm Family Rosary  
6.30pm Prayer Group  

 

9.30 am Mass  
Anthony McGrenra  

St Francis of Assisi 
 

Wednesday 
5th October  

9.30am Mass 
Norma Murphy 

 

No Mass Feria  

Thursday 
6th October  

No Mass  9.30am Mass  
Mieczyslaw Cyl  

 

 

Friday 
7th October  

9.30 am Mass 
Michael Boylan  

 

No Mass  
 

 
 

Our Lady of the 
Rosary  

Saturday 
8th October   

5.30pm Vigil Mass 
Agnes Kane  

 

9.30am Mass  
Paddy Callaghan  

Feria  

Sunday 
9th October   

9.30 am Mass 
Niall Sweeney  
5.00 pm Mass 

People of the Parish  
 

11.30 am Mass  
Kathleen Fitzpatrick  

 

Confessions: Broxburn - Saturday 4.45pm, Sunday 5.45pm, Winchburgh – Saturday 10.00am 
 

Next Sunday 9th October Readings 
1st Reading: 2 Kgs 5:14-17 Psalm: Ps 97 2nd Reading: 2 Tm 2:8-13 Gospel: Lk 17:11-19  

mailto:stphilomenaswinchburgh@gmail.com


 
SHARED PARISH NEWS  

PPC Meeting in Winchburgh 
There will be a meeting of the St Philomena's PPC on Tuesday 4 October. Please speak to any member of 
the PPC if you have an agenda item you would like raised. Margaret Russell, Chair, St Philomena's PPC 
‘Laudato Si’ 
Pope Francis’ encyclical ‘Laudato si’ challenges us to do more to protect our common home. Did you 
know that if you put glass bottles in your black bin, they end up in landfill? So why not make a 
commitment to re-cycle your glass bottles at the bottle bank in Glendevon Park (Winchburgh) and 
the Scotmid car-park (Broxburn). Those glass bottles are then re-cycled and they do not end up in 
landfill. 
Family Rosary and Prayer Group 
Please join us on Zoom every Tuesday for the Family Rosary from 6pm, we are looking for 
families to join in with us, let Fr John know if you would like to help.  To join the link is as  
follows: https://zoom.us/j/7258271735?pwd=VG9QTVdUUFY0dHFRZENVRXRJeFB1QT09 
Our weekly prayer group is after the Rosary in St John Cantius & St Nicholas Church at 6.30pm, you are all 
invited to come along and join in prayer and refelction. 
Broxburn Stall 
The Stall is being painted in St John Cantius & Nicholas Church on the 4th to the 6th October so will be 
unavailable for a few days as will need to be cleared and once painted re stocked. We aim to do this as 
quickly as possible, please bear with us. 
Lost Property Broxburn 
We have been handed in a pair of glasses (Escada) in a red case, if they beong to you please contact the 
office on 01506 852040 or email broxburnandwinchburghparishes@gmail.com to arrange collection. 
Canon Hoban Hall  
Please note that The Canon Hoban Hall will be closed on Friday 7th and Saturday 8th October, our floor is 
being repaired and varnished, which will cost £1600.00. 
We are also missing a table in the Hall if you have borrowed it for something can you let the hall know 
when it will be returned. Many thanks. 
Scouts Sunday Teas & Coffees 
The Scout group are doing bacon rolls and teas and coffees this Sunday after 9.30 am Mass.  
They provide a high standard of service, and  look forward to welcoming you all. 
Marriage Counselling 
The Bishops’ Conference of Scotland seeks to increase the availability of marriage counselling to support 
those married in the Catholic Church. It is looking for experienced marriage counsellors to get involved. 
CPD training provided. Please contact 07706 063936 
SPUC Conference 
The Society for the Protection of Unborn Children is holding a one-day conference on the important topic 
of Abortion and Coercion, on the 29th October at Glasgow Central Hotel, 99 Gordon St, G1 3SF, from 
9.30am -4.30pm. It costs £30 Concessions £20 (including students). Lunch is included. To book contact 
Katherine Hampton on 01892 542616 or email katherinehampton@spuc.org.uk 
Romero Lecture 2022: The Life, Loss and Legacy of Romero 
The inaugural Romero Lecture will take place at Sacred Heart Church on Friday 14 October. Mass will be 
celebrated by Archbishop William Nolan at 6pm, followed by the Romero Lecture by Fr Martin Maier SJ at 
7pm, introduced by Archbishop Leo Cushley. More information at edinburghjesuit.org.uk/ejc 
Bereavement Group? 
Fr John would be interested in hearing from anyone interested in setting up a bereavement group in both 
parishes. Volunteers would be required to complete a PVG form and engage in basic safeguarding training. 
Please email or call Fr John to express interest. 
Divine Renovation 
Divine Renovation is a ministry that supports parishes and coaches priests in leadership and making 
evangelisation central to parish life. St Charles Borromeo Parish in Paisley, Union Street, invites you to join 
them on Saturday 29 October 2022, 10am - 5pm for a day of talks, workshops, music and prayer, delicious 
lunch and refreshments. Open to clergy and lay people. Tickets £20. 
Register: www.divinerenovation.org/openhouse. 
St John Cantius and St Nicholas’ and St Philomena’s parishes are of the Roman Catholic Archdiocese of St Andrews and Edinburgh, a charity registered in Scotland SCO08540 
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